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Dear parent/carer,            22nd March 2019 

 

As you may be aware, one of the Oak Trees MAT schools, Egremont Primary, has a funding 

shortfall and is working with the unions towards a restructuring process. 

Egremont, in Liscard, has operated with low class numbers and high staffing levels for many 

years. The impact of this, in the increasingly difficult financial circumstances for all schools 

across the country, is that there needs to be some changes within school. 

Whilst working with the Multi Academy Trust, a number of changes have impacted positively 

on saving the school monies, but further changes will still need to be made 

The jobs of a number of support staff are at risk. No teaching positions are affected. 

I would like to wholeheartedly assure you that this has no impact on any of the other Oak 

Trees MAT schools and is a specific, unfortunate issue for Egremont. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Arnold 

Headteacher 

 

                                                                                                         
 


